

NORTH SHORE BRIDGE CLUB (INC)

39 Killarney Street, Takapuna • PO Box 33607, Takapuna, Auckland 0740 Tel: 09 489 6099 • Email: nshorebridge@gmail.com • www.nsbc.org.nz

NEWSLETTER JULY 2021

"You know you're getting old when you stoop to tie your shoelaces and wonder what else you could do while you're down there."

Dear Members

Subscriptions

Our financial year is from 1 July to 30 June. Invoices for subs have been emailed out to you using the Xero accounting programme. Please keep an eye out for them. For those members who do not have emails, Liz will post your invoices to you. We are delighted to announce that there will be **no increase** in subs this year. Payment is due by 20 August. The banks are no longer accepting cheques so subs need to be paid either by internet banking or by cash.

Change of Details

Please advise us of any changes in your personal details: address, phone number(s), email, car registration, emergency contact etc. You can use a Change Form from the noticeboard and place it in the red box near the director's desk. Alternatively you can send any changes by email: nshorebridge@gmail.com and write **Liz New** in the subject line.

Sunday Social 1 August

Play begins at 1pm with drinks and nibbles to follow. Sign up sheet is on the clubroom wall – one column for those that have partners and one for those who would like us to organise a partner. This should be a fun afternoon of Bridge and we would welcome some of our newer members to come along and join in – you are welcome to use your "cheat sheets".

AGM

The AGM will be held on Sunday 29 August at 1.30pm with a session of Bridge to follow. Any remits need to be posted on the wall at least two weeks beforehand. Forms for nominations for committee and executive are available from the Club Secretary, Mandy.

Preserves & Pickles

A huge thank you to Susan Kay who has been bringing in a wonderful selection of preserves, pickles etc that she has made to sell at the Bridge Club, with all proceeds going to the club. Amazing – thank you Susan!

Supervised Play

Our supervised play sessions with Douglas Russell will begin on Tuesday 17 August from 7.15 to 9.15pm. Our "graduates" from the Beginners Lessons are invited to attend and any other members who would like to come along would also be most welcome.

Hand Sanitizer

We are now providing Crystawash Extend Hand Sanitizer for our members to use at the club – it is fragrance-free and alcohol-free. It is long-lasting and a little of the foam goes a long way!

Table Money Coins

Please do not pay your table money with coins – vouchers or notes are a lot easier for our Directors and Assistant Treasurer to handle.

Kind regards, Ilona West & NSBC Committee